
Dear Sen. Committee on Human Services, Senator Gelser Chair,  
  

I strongly support SB 745.  Foster Children Transition.   
  

In addition, Oregon should continue to help Foster Children as long as they 
are in School, up to age 24. 
This would provide an education to get them out of the Poverty Trap & 
provide a much better future for them.   
  

Sincerely,  
  

Cyndi Karp  
POB 506 

Waldport, OR.  97394 

   
  
 


